

Egham Chamber of Commerce Newsletter

Supporting Business in Englefield Green, Virginia Water, Thorpe and Egham

www.eghamchamber.org.uk

Summer 2018

Chamber Membership

Thank you to all members for their continued support of Egham Chamber. If you know anyone in business locally who may be interested in joining the Chamber please let us know and we will contact them and provide a membership application form.

If you are reading this and are not already a member you are most welcome to join.

GDPR

As with all businesses and organizations we have been reviewing our data etc in order to comply with GDPR. As part of the process it would be helpful if you check the entries for your business under the members section of the Chamber website. Please let us have a note of any adjustments required.

Magna Carta Day & Frogs Island Fair

Two very successful events held recently. We would like to thank all Chamber members who supported these events and everyone who was involved in making both events a success. If you have any thoughts/suggestions for the 2018 events please let us know. One area of feedback received regarding Magna Carta Day was the impact on the day for businesses not in the pedestrianised part of the High Street. If you have any ideas how we can address this please let us know.

Egham Gateway Project

Following the demise of the original plans for Station Road North, Runnymede Borough Council are now working on revised plans which are expected to include a cinema, retail and accommodation split between private apartments and student lets. Details will be released soon followed by a consultation process similar to last year. We understand that there are no plans currently to provide additional parking facilities, it is also our understanding that RBC will be looking to national chains to take up the retail space. We will of course continue to monitor the position and when the time is right invite RBC to address members. If you have any queries in the meantime please let us know.

Classic vehicle Event - 28 July

We are working with Egham Town Team to bring Egham its first classic vehicle event on Saturday 28 July between 10am and 4pm. We are hoping for a good turnout of vehicles and will be providing commemorative plaques to vehicle owners, there will also be an award for "best in show" to be presented by the Mayor. If you have any suggestions or ideas regarding this event please let us know.

<u>Vísít Egham Websíte</u>

And finally.....

Congratulations to Paul Nevin and David Wells (from Nevin & Wells) and Mark Sullivan (from Big Fry) who all completed the London to Brighton bike ride

Chamber Member:



Beautiful fresh plants and flowers for your garden

Add style and elegance to your garden with gorgeous plants and flowers, grown fresh at Dunkirk Horticultural Nursery.

Dunkirk Horticultural Nursery is a family-run business that has been established since 1938. We grow a wide variety of garden and vegetable plants, flowers and bulbs in our dedicated plant nursery in Egham, Surrey.

We take pride in offering a friendly and personal service, sharing our passion for plants and our extensive horticultural knowledge. We're always happy to give you helpful advice on which plants to buy and how to look after the plants in your garden.

To ensure the best quality, all of our plants are grown or potted on at the nursery. What's more, our beautiful wallflowers are field grown and dug fresh for use in your garden.

Egham Chamber Stakeholders in:





"Sealing Local Business"

C/O Wilkins Kennedy LLP 77 – 79 High Street Egham Surrey TW20 9HY E-mail: eghamchamber@hotmail.co.uk

Phone: 07591 760644

Facebook: egham chamber Twitter: @eghamchamber

Local Events

June to August 2018

22-23 June – Charity Bookstall

United Church - Egham High Street

23 June - Englefield Green Village Fair

20-21 July – Charity Bookstall

United Church - Egham High Street

28 July - Classic Vehicle Show

Egham High Street

25-26 August – Egham Royal Show

Mrs Caddy Field



#visitegham Fight

